
Project Update – 10/27/2020 WRB Meeting 
Fricker Center Currently developing the scope of work to 

replace/refurbish interior finishes, i.e. restroom 
sinks, toilets, paint walls, etc. 
 

Terry Wayne East Currently no project planned. 
 

Morris Court Completed a $300,000 park renovation in FY20 
that included a new walking path around the 
park, new gazebo, new basketball courts, 
improved lighting, picnic tables, and stormwater 
management. 
 

Legion Field Currently in working on a $1,300,000 project to 
include a new press box, new scoreboard, new 
playground, a fitness court, a splash pad, and a 
gazebo, and an improved walking path. 
 

Kiwanis Park Currently putting the finishing touches on a 
$300,000 project, in partnership with City 
Housing Department that includes a federal grant 
as well as with the local Kiwanis Clubs, to 
refurbish the park, adding 2 new playgrounds, a 
dog park, new fencing, a sensory garden with 
musical instruments, and refurbishing the 
basketball court. 
 

 


